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Merry Christmas!

Thanks to You, O Lord, for the greatest gift of all, Your own Son,
and eternal life through faith in Him.

Dear Friends,

We hope you will have a wonderful Christmas and New Year’s Day! We are
rejoicing — God has given us a wonderful, world-wide ministry in ten countries,
including Kenya, Uganda, Tanzania, Burundi, Afghanistan, Pakistan, India, Russia,
Ukraine, and the United States, with over 125,000 disciples in Kenya alone! We are not
“just” missionaries...we are a growing missionary organization! So how is such a great
endeavor funded? We don’t have lots of staff raising support, like other organizations
such as Cru or InterVarsity. 100% of our support comes from one source — you, our

acious financial partners who know us personally and have been the foundation upon
which New Fire for Christ has been built.

We are blessed to regularly reach tens of thousands of people at each evangelistic
campaign in Kenya.

Last year, we personally pitched in to create our budget of $325,000, which was possible
by chipping in $150,000 ourselves. We give back our entire salaries and more to New
Fire for Christ to keep it running, and financially healthy. We don’t think this is healthy

Over >



to do long term, but we are glad
to give all that we have to reach as

many as possible for Christ...
but we need your help!

Our organization, tiny in
finances, is one of the largest
ministries in Hampton Roads. In
fact, as far as we know, next to
CBN, we are one of the largest
ministries in all of Virginia (in
terms of the number of people
reached for Christ and being
discipled on a regular basis). In
other words, our ministry is much
like an elephant standing on a
beach ball. The ministry is the
elephant, and the financial
support is the beach ball. Please pray with us for an increase in financial support... or the
elephant is going to fall off and crash!
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Our teams are working rIésSly ound the globe to
bring “Unreached People Groups” to Christ.

We want to ask you to consider
increasing your monthly gift to
our ministry, and to give a
generous year-end gift of
$1,000, $5.,000, $10,000 or
more to the ministry, to enable
us to reach more people for
Christ. Would you ask God
what he would have you to give
as a special year-end gift for
New Fire for Christ? Whatever
you are led to do, we are so
grateful for your faithful
support and prayer for our
ministry, which has made it . » e -
possible for us to reach so For every $5 - $10 given, one more person will come to Christ.
many people for the Lord.

Please fill out the enclosed card and send it in. We look forward so much to hearing
from you!

With gratitude to God and you, our faithful Ministry Partners,

Bob and Mallory Boyd P.S. Pray especially for an almost unbelievable
opportunity God has given us — our TV broadcast this

Christmas to the fifth largest country on Earth and
M & MJ%% perhaps the largest unreached country in the world —

Pakistan.
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